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Lewis Street

Headteacher: Mrs W McCormack B.A. (Hons); Dip M; PGCE; NPQH

22nd February 2010

Dear Parents and Carers

You may be aware that for some time now there has been discussion about
the plan for a new school for our children and community. These discussions
have now progressed and you will very shortly be contacted by the Local
Authority in partnership with the Manchester Church of England Diocese, to
ask you for your views and invite you to attend a meeting on the proposal.

This is an opportunity for us to have a state of the art 21t century school and
children’s centre for our children.

This will mean the closure of both Lewis Street Primary and Christ Church CE
Primary schools and the opening of a new school on an extended site on
Liverpool Road/Lewis Street. The proposed opening date for the new school is
September 2014.

We trust that you will give this proposal your utmost consideration in terms of
the many benefits this will have for our community.

With kind regards

Mrs W McCormack Mrs N Thompson
Headteacher Chair of Governors
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Christ Church C.E. Primary School.
Nelson Street, Eccles, Manchester, M30 OGZ.

Tel: 0161 921 1955 Fax: 0161 921 1956
e-mail: Christchurch.ceprimaryschool@salford.gov.uk

web site: www.christchurchprimarysalford.ik.org
Headteacher: Mrs K E Orrell BEd (Hons), NPQH.

‘We are a Christian Led Learning Community Who Takes Pride in Working
Together.” (Mission Statement Nov 2008)

22.2.10

Dear Parents and Carers

You may be aware that for some time now there has been discussion about
the plan for a new school for our children and community. These
discussions have now progressed and you will very shortly be contacted by
the Local Authority in partnership with the Manchester Church of England
Diocese, to ask you for your views and invite you to attend a meeting on
the proposal.

This is an opportunity for us to have a state of the art 21* century school
and children’s centre for our children.

This will mean the closure of both Lewis Street Primary and Christ Church
CE Primary schools and the opening of a new school on an extended site
on Liverpool Road/Lewis Street. The proposed opening date for the new
school is September 2014.

We trust that you will give this proposal your utmost consideration in terms
of the many benefits this will have for our community.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs K Orrell Headteacher

Christ Church C of E Governing Body.



